
 
 
October 6, 2025 
 
Schalmont High School Families, 
 
The 2025 High School Open House is scheduled for Thursday, October 9 at 6:00 p.m. The intent of the Open 
House is to provide our families with the opportunity to meet their student's teachers and to learn more about 
our academic programs and individual courses. The classroom presentations will include information on the 
course learning standards, grading practices, academic expectations, as well as the classroom culture and 
environment.  
 
Below is the schedule for Open House. You will receive your students schedule, along with a program for the 
evening, in the main lobby upon arrival.  

 
Schedule for an “A” Day 

HR/1 6:00 - 6:10 p.m. 

2 6:14 - 6:22 p.m. 

3 6:26 - 6:34 p.m. 

4 6:38 - 6:46 p.m. 

5 6:50 - 6:58 p.m. 

6 7:02 - 7:10 p.m. 

7 7:14 - 7:22 p.m. 

8 7:26 - 7:34 p.m. 

9 7:38 - 7:46 p.m. 

 
Students who attend the AM BOCES CTE Program do not have a HR/1st period. Families of those students 
should plan to arrive around 6:45  p.m. for their student’s first high school class. We will have schedules in the 
lobby for this group. 
 
As we will be following the “A” day schedule, some students may not have Physical Education on their 
schedule for the evening. In this event, we are asking families to report to the gym rather than the science lab, 
math lab or study hall. 
 
We encourage our families to attend Physical Education classes rather than their students' science lab period if 
the “A” day is lab day, unless they have a different teacher for the lab class. If this is the case, our families can 
attend PE during a different period (possibly during math lab or study hall). Additionally, there is no need to 
attend study hall. Please use this as a time to stop by the main lobby to speak with the administrative team or a 
member of our counseling department.  



 
 
If there are questions unrelated to class or broader school-related topics, please do not hesitate to see a member 
of our administrative team. If you have specific questions or concerns about your student, our faculty will 
provide you with a “Family Conference Form” to complete in order to arrange for a private conversation.  
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday, October 9.  
 
Matthew Heckman 
Principal 
Schalmont High School 

 


